

Dear FEMA:									
FEMA revised our area’s flood map in March of 2019 and subsequently FEMA issued a revalidation letter for our property in Huntington Beach California, indicated on the enclosed documents, effective as of March 22nd, 2019.
Case Number: (add your information here)
FIRM Panel Number: (add your information here)
FEMA then revised a portion of this area’s mapping again (not affecting the location of these homes) on November 15, 2019 thus making your initial revalidation letter dated as of 3/14/2019 invalid/void by time stamp.
We are requesting that FEMA update the “Revalidated Letters of Map Change For the City Of Huntington Beach, CA” to a date after/post their latest map revision date of November 15th, 2019 including all previously listed case numbers showing the LOMA/LOMR Certificates remain intact.
*******************************************************************
By this not being corrected and updated timely it is causing a tremendous amount of turmoil within the community for those that had a LOMA &/or LOMR previously. Subsequently Lenders are DEMANDING homeowners  purchase flood insurance NOW or have it placed on their property by their lender.  
Your timely attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated by the homeowners in Huntington Beach, California.
Sincerely,

